
From: Adams, Marcia <madams@oed.sc.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/7/2014 4:54:51 PM
Subject: Fwd: Experian

Attachments: image001.jpg

Reporter was Ariel Hare with WSPA


Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:


From:  "Koch, Paul" <pmkoch@oed.sc.gov>

Date:  April 7, 2014, 4:10:39 PM EDT

To: "Adams, Marcia" <madams@oed.sc.gov>

Subject: FW: Experian

 
 
From: Singleton, Delbert 
 
Sent: Monday, April 07, 2014 3:25 PM
 
To: Koch, Paul
 
Subject: Experian
 
Paul,
 
Are you aware of any impact on SC as a result of the recent hacking incident of a subsidiary of Experian?  A 
reporter has asked.  I am not aware of anything.
 
Delbert
 

Delbert H. Singleton, Jr.
Assistant Executive Director and Board Secretary
SC Budget & Control Board
1200 Senate Street | Columbia, SC 29201 | Office: (803) 734-2314
Fax: (803) 734-2117
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